## Saturday 7th October 2017 - Open Morning

Please note the diary date of Saturday 7<sup>th</sup> October 2017 from 08:45 – 12:15 for this year's St Faith's Open Morning.

<u>All</u> children in Years 5-8 are required to be in School, in uniform, for the morning to get involved in some of the wonderful activities that bring out the exciting buzz of St Faith's. We will be writing to parents to inform them of the activity their child/ren has been selected for in the near future.

Children in Years 7-8 are likely to be asked to show visiting families around the school unless they are required for other activities. All of the children involved in Open Morning are ambassadors for the school. It is therefore very important that they *are* available on 7<sup>th</sup> October. Where your child/ren would normally take part in an external Saturday morning activity we expect notice to be given to the organisers of those activities in advance of the beginning of September in order that St Faith's pupils can fully participate in our Open Morning.

The morning is an opportunity for prospective parents to visit and see the school in action, and our pupils take great pride in being part of this showcase. In the unlikely event of your child not being available please email our Marketing Manager, Kelly Pangalos <a href="mailto:kpangalos@stfaiths.co.uk">kpangalos@stfaiths.co.uk</a> as soon as possible.